MEMORANDUM

January 29, 2014

TO: Members of MVSEC Executive Advisory Board

FROM: Carla Cumblad, Executive Director

RE: Illinois Council for Behavior Disorders Grant

I am pleased to inform the Board that the Illinois Council for Behavior Disorders has awarded a grant of \$500 to the Girls Group of the New Directions Program for their knitting projects. The girls intend to sell their products. With the profits, they will arrange for special events for the residents of Bickford Homes with whom they have already established a wonderful relationship. A special thanks to Joyce Laben, our psychologist for writing the grant and working with the girls on this valuable project.

